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Hi  Racketeers. Welcome back for week 3 of your up-dated news from Gringo Wilson.  Read on for fab pics, news, reports, and opportunities to play more and to help your favourite Recreational Trust.
Tennis
A busy week on the tennis courts. 
Men’s squad and training on Monday nights continues to be well populated but there is always room for more to join in. Starts at 6pm and continues until exhausted. Contact Andy Lloyd for more info.

Monday and Wednesday mornings mixed is going on apace. Starts 9.30am. Granville Thomas for more info.

Friday Morning mixed is a great hit. Followed by tea and cakes or biscuits. Jane Comyns for more details.
On Wednesday the ladies hosted Bovey Tracey and all had a great time. Kate Hooper for more team details.

And if you fancy a little afternoon delight, tnen Thursdays are your chance. Contact Glyn Davies for more details.
Pictures here from Thursday just gone highlighting Chris (slicemeister) Dawson, Andy (all courts) Pillar, Paul (silent assassin) Elphick and Nii (magic hands) Takki-Yaobi.
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And Saturday club afternoons just get better and better. All court were in use this week and a visit to The Sportman’s Bar to finish. Bellisima. Starts at 1pm every Saturday. Please come along.
Top tip……remember to mark your balls.

Squash/Racketball
Still no news on the relaxation of playing rules but don’t be put off. Contact your friends and fix up a session. Get back into the routine, freshen up your fitness and mobility, practice your serves, shots, moves, get back into your favourite squash outfit.

Cricket 
Continuing in fine style. Lots of matches to enjoy as a player or spectator. Well done Cricketeers – great work and, as always, the wicket and outfield look superb.

Football
The season is due to kick off at the beginning of September. Great work on the pitches and refurbishments guys.

Miscellaneous stuff…

Court 4 will be closed on Wed am from 9am -1pm for the reconnection of the lights.
Finally the double glazing has gone. Thanks muchly for that, whoever you are!!!!
There is still some netting and padding to get rid of so any one out there with a van or trailer, we still need you.
The weeds are still growing.  A volunteer ground force would make short work of it.
We still have no tennis access between court 3 and the cricket field. Anyone who can help here to cut out the old, dead, key less padlock would be welcome.
Contact me, Gringo, c/o kerswell24@virginmedia.com
If you can help in any way, have some info to share, or for more details of any items included in this edition.

That’s it for now, Racketeers.
Thanks for your time. See you soon at your favourite Recreational Trust
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